

1993-94 EXECUTIVE of the Lucknow and District Lions Club. Left to right, back row, John Pollard, treasurer; Pete Chisholm, bulletin editor; Tom Pegg, tall twister; Tom Helm, secretary; Tom Hogan, director. Centre row, Antone Van Osch, director; Orville Elliott, Lion tamer; Murray Moffat, director; Donald MacKinnon, membership convener; Steve Owen, tall twister; Peter Van Osch, director. Front row, John DeBruyn, third vice; Bob Irwin, past president; Allan MacDougall, president; Bob Shephard, first vice and Bill Johnston, second vice. Absent Dave Black, assistant bulletin editor and Allan Hackett, bingo treasurer. (Pat Livingston photo)



Robert and Marion Jones officially opened the Lucknow Bowl and Game Centre on the weekend. They purchased the business in early April and since then have invested many dollars and hours of hard work into giving the operation a "bright, new look." (Pat Livingston photo)



Betty O'Donnell (left) and Brenda Pawliw, pharmacist at Umbach Pharmacy, take time to sit in the customer service area recently incorporated into the building when it was renovated. The alcove provides an area for confidential discussions between the pharmacist and customers. (Pat Livingston photo)



Members of the Five Star Quilters' Guild lent quilting fingers to the Committee for the Plowing Match Quilt Competition last week. A total of 20 blocks, comprised of five winners and the balance honorable mentions will make up the quilt which tickets are now being sold on. A total of forty-three Hearts and Flowers quilt blocks were received by the committee for judging. Those nimble fingers belong to standing, from the left, Marion Lowry, Nora Beitz, Caroline Menary, Betty Ritchie, Betty Scott and Edna Beitz. In the front row, Muriel MacKenzie, Marion MacKinnon, Mary MacDonald, Marilyn McPherson and Catherine Grubb. (Pat Livingston photo)